
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/26/2014 10:47:51 AM
Subject: The 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting

The 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting Partners are invited to attend a closed reception following the program on 
Monday, December 1, 2014. You will need to give your name to security upon entry to the first floor lobby of the 
Statehouse for the reception.

On behalf of Governor Haley, I would like to thank you for your time and efforts to make the Governor's Carolighting 
a great success.

Thank you for being a part of this time-honored tradition! I hope you and yours have a very Happy Thanksgiving!

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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